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AHS thanks donors to Toys For Tickets campaign 
 
CALGARY – Alberta Health Services (AHS) thanks everyone who donated to the Toys for Tickets 
campaign. The campaign which ended on Friday, Dec. 16, gave people who received an AHS 
parking ticket an opportunity to donate a new, unwrapped toy rather than paying their fine. 
 
“It was great to see the outpouring of generosity and donations from everyone who donated in the 
Calgary area,” says Mark Van Damme, Manager Parking Operations, South Sector, AHS. “It 
certainly helped put a smile on our parking staff faces and hopefully will do the same for the 
hundreds of children who will receive a toy over the holiday season.”   
 
More than 260 toys were collected and donated to the Salvation Army Community Services 
Calgary and the Women’s Centre Calgary, who will distribute the toys to children in the Calgary 
area. 
 
Alberta Health Services is the provincial health authority responsible for planning and delivering 
health supports and services for more than four million adults and children living in Alberta. Its 
mission is to provide a patient-focused, quality health system that is accessible and sustainable 
for all Albertans. 
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